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Proposed Bill [doc]    

Introducer(s): 

SEN. HEATHER S. SOMERS, 18th DIST. 

 

Title: AN ACT REQUIRING A STUDY OF THE VIABILITY OF ALLOWING NATUROPATHIC 

PHYSICIANS TO SERVE AS PRIMARY CARE PROVIDERS. 

Statement of Purpose: To study the viability of allowing naturopathic doctors to serve as primary care 

doctors to ease the shortage of primary care providers in the state. 

Bill History: 

01-08-2025 REFERRED TO JOINT COMMITTEE ON Public Health Committee 

Co-sponsor(s): 
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